COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday 9th January 2006

QUESTION No. 2

QUESTION:  Councillor M. Daly

To ask the Manager to update the Council on developments resulting from communication/correspondence between the Council and the Dept of Sport and tourism with regard to Tallaght Stadium?
REPLY:

Since the last meeting of the Council, a meeting has taken place with the Department of Arts, Sport and Tourism in relation to this matter and a letter in response is expected before 9th January 2006.
